
 

 

 
26 May 2020 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Please be advised that two upset traffic police officers came to the school at 3.40pm advising 
that something had to be done to relieve the congestion on Galston Road. 

I am asking for your help and co-operation. 
 

 Please do not arrive in Cawthorne Street before 2.50pm. 
 

 Please do not wait on Galston Road before 2.50pm. 
 

 Park at Rofe Park if possible and walk to the back gate. 
 

 Use Old Berowra Road as a pick up area if possible. 
 

 Ida Street is not a Kiss and Drop Area. 
 

As from tomorrow, Wednesday 27 May, Years 2 and 3 without siblings will be dismissed 
at 3.05pm. 
 
Please help as the visit was not a pleasant experience for me. 
 
The teachers and I are working hard with dismissal procedures and I do believe many 
people are working with us, but if we all make an extra effort we should be able to 
overcome the problems. 
 
Maree Sumpton   
Principal    
 

 
 
 
 


